Smt. S.B. Patel Arts & Shri. R.N. Amin Commerce College, Vaso, Kheda Minutes of the IQAC meeting held on 21 July, 2016

- The committee congratulated the initiation of OTP, Basic Computer course by ICT Anupam Mission Mogri.
- The committee congratulated Dr. Sunil Shah for successful organisation of Spoken English Classes.
- This year onwards our college has been affiliated to Sardar Patel University.
 It was suggested that all the faculty members should study the syllabus of
 Sardar Patel University and make necessary reading material to the students.
- It is resolved that classes should be organised to train students for various competitive exams.
- The committee congratulates the Principal for establishment of B A Patel
 Institute with the help of donation from Shri B A Patel.
- The committee recommends that proper follow up should be done to coordinated with the NAAC about finalization of NAAC peer team visit.
- It is suggested that NSS and NCC units should organize various events.
- It is suggested that keeping in mind our college's participation in youth festival various cocurricular activities should be organized.
- The IQAC committee suggests that book exhibition and reading club activities should be organised.